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DATE/TIME: 
 

Tuesday, May 12,  Church Hall  

LOCATION: 
 

Blessed Sacrament Church Hall, Amherstview, following Mass  
 

 
Due to the evening was dedicated to the pot luck supper no regular business was discussed.  However, 
President Berndadette Veitch proposed that, as per our 2015 budget, we donate 300.00 to Bishop O’Brien’s 
disaster relief for Nepal appeal.  
 
Moved by Shirley O’Connor and seconded by Margaret Wilson that we donate $ 300.00 to the Nepal Disaster  
Relief Fund.   

 
 


